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PLEASE SUPPORT THE ADVERTISERS WHO MAKE THE NEW BADEN NEWS POSSIBLE! 

COUPON 
 

$5.00 off  
KoKoMo Joeõs Pizza 

X-Large & Large 
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Chamber Annual Banquet Turns 80! 

 

CLINTON MANOR  
LIVING CENTER 

Five Star Rating!  Five Years In A Row! 

http://clintonmanorlivingcenter.com 

111 E. Illinois Street, New Baden   
  (618) 588-4924 

New Baden Sons of   

The American Legion 

Come Join Us 

Meetings the 3rd Tuesday 

of every month at 7:00 PM  

in the Legion Club Room 

Call Tim Hoerchler 
at 588-4571  

for more  
information 

Baden Chamber of Commerce.  All 

members of the community are 

welcome.  The Chamber hosts and 

supports numerous New Baden 

events such as the Village wide yard 

sale, Spring Clean-up Day, June 

Jamboree, and Chili-Soup-Cook-Off / 

Cupcake Wars.  The Chamber also 

donates to several New Baden 

projects and organizations.   

The Chamber meets downstairs at 

the American Legion on the first 

Wednesday of the month.  Meetings 

start at 7:00 pm during the winter and 

8:00 pm during the summer.  The 

Chamber does not meet in January 

because of the Annual Banquet.   

A membership application is 

available on the Chamber website at: 

www.newbadenchamber.com.  For 

more info contact Scott Meinhardt at 

(618) 779-7457. 

 

Christmas Recycling 
 

To dispose of your live Christmas 
tree this year, remember you can 
just place it out on your curb for 
pick up by Republic Services.  
Even if you do not have yard waste 
service, the pick up is part of your 
regular trash service.   

All decorations - tinsel, lights, 
ornaments, etc. - must be 
completely removed.  And trees 
must be cut into sections no more 
than 4 feet in length. Republic 
Services will pick up on Tuesday, 
January 3rd and Tuesday, January 
10th, with the first two weekly trash 
service dates of 2017.   

Republic Services also wants to 
pass along tips related to recycling 
at this time of year.  Holiday 
ñrefuseò that can be recycled 
curbside, rather than thrown in the 
trash includes: Gift boxes, Tissue 
paper, Wrapping paper (non-
metallic), Paper gift bags, and 
Holiday cards and envelopes. 

Lights and other electronics can be 
recycled at the monthly first 
Saturday electronic cycling event 
held at the Civic Center.   

Items that you should not put in 
your recycling include: Bubble 
wrap, Metallic wrapping paper, 
Ribbons and bows, Sticky gift 
labels, bags that are coated or 
laminated, and Packing peanuts. 

 

Drive Safely! 
 

One-third of all fatal automobile 
crashes in America involve drunk 
driving.  That means that a third of 
all fatal crashes are preventable.     
 
Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over. 

On January 28, 2017 the New Baden 

Chamber of Commerce will host its 

80th Annual Dinner.  The Chamber is 

much older than 80, but this year the 

Chamber will celebrate the 80th 

Anniversary of the Banquet with an 

80ôs theme. 

A banquet ticket costs $50 and will 

get you two tickets to the banquet 

plus a one year membership in the 

Chamber.  This is a perfect time to 

renew or join.  Tickets for additional 

banquet guests are $20 each.  The 

event will be held in the upper level of 

the New Baden American Legion and 

runs from 6:00 pm to midnight.  The 

evening includes dinner (catered by 

Aunt Maggieôs), drinks, a brief 

meeting, and entertainment (music 

by DJ Tommy Nice).   

You do not have to be a business 

owner to be a member of the New 

New Baden CodeRED System to be Tested 

On Thursday, January 5, 2017, the 

Village of New Baden will be 

conducting a performance test of the 

system at 10:00 am, contacting 

everyone in the Village of New Baden 

and the immediate surrounding area 

in the emergency database.  

 

In the event of an emergency, the 

Village of New Baden issues alerts 

through CodeRED, a high-speed 

notification solution.  The CodeRED 

system allows messages to be 

quickly delivered to targeted areas of 

the Village of New Baden and those 

residing in the 62265 & 62266 zip 

codes who have enrolled. 
{ŜŜ ά/ƻŘŜw95έ ƻƴ tŀƎŜ с 



NEW BADEN NEWS  JANUARY 2017 JANUARY 2017  NEW BADEN NEWS 

 

 PAGE 2   PAGE 11  

New Baden Community Calendar - January 2017  
project to be dropped from this yearôs 
budget and put on hold.  This will 
make the project ineligible, as the 
remaining TIF #1 funds must be used 
within two years of the TIF being 
closed (by January 9th, 2017).   
 

The total amount of the surplus is 
estimated to be $221,402 and is 
slightly higher than budgeted, due to 
the final bids received on the culvert 
project.  The surplus amount must be 
split between the counties as 

December 5, 2016 

(Only Meeting in December) 
 

Tax Levy Approved 
The New Baden Board of Trustees 
approved an ordinance to set the 
previously announced tax levy rates 
for the 2016 tax year, to be collected 
in 2017.  The levy amounts were 
announced at the October 17, 2016 
Board meeting and there have been 
no changes from that announcement.  
The ordinance was required to be 
passed in time for a certified copy of 
the levy to be filed with the St. Clair 
and Clinton County Clerks by the last 
Tuesday in December.  For more 
information on the levy amounts, 
please see the November 2016 
edition of the New Baden News. 
 

TIF Surplus Distribution 
While the Board of Trustees 
approved a surplus distribution from 
the Villageôs Tax Increment Financing 
(TIF) #1 that was closed in 2014, the 
amounts of the distribution were 
incorrect and will require a new 
motion at the January 3rd, 2017 
Board meeting.   
 

TIF #1 was located in Clinton and St. 
Clair Counties.  The Illinois Tax 
Increment Financing Act provides for 
excess funds in a TIF district to be 
distributed back to the taxing bodies 
on a pro-rata basis of the current 
yearôs rates.  The Village of New 
Baden is declaring a surplus as the 
N. Second Street culvert project is 
the last project that was approved to 
be funded by TIF #1.  The Illinois 
Street Sidewalk project had also 
been planned for TIF #1 funding, but 
increasing costs have caused that 

Updates on Recent Village Board of Trustee Meetings 

New Baden Jaycees Meeting 
Tue, January 10, 7:00pm at New 
Memphis Station.  Call: Brad Dulle at 
(618) 567-8904 for more information. 
 
St. George Knights of Columbus Mtg. 
Wed, January 11, 7:00pm 
St. George Meeting Room at 317 E. 
Maple St. 
 
Always in Stitches - Sewing Group 
Thu, Jan. 12 & 26, 6:30 - 8:00pm  
New Baden United Methodist Church, 
107 W. Hanover St. Call: (618) 588-3588 

 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
Mon, January 16 
 

Village Hall Closed 

 
American Legion Auxiliary  
Red Cross Blood Drive 
Mon, January 16, 2:00 - 7:00pm 
New Baden American Legion, 105 E. 
Illinois St.     
 
New Baden Library Board Meeting 
Mon, January 16, 6:30 - 7:30pm 
New Baden Public Library, 210 N. 1st St. 
 
Sons of the American Legion 
Tue, January 17 - Board Meeting 
6:15pm; Regular Meeting 7:00pm.  In 
American Legion, 105 E. Illinois St. 
  
Lions Club Gen. Membership Mtg. 
Tue, January 17, 6:30pm  
O.W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 E. Birch 
St.  Call: Charlie Daiber: (618) 588-3847 
 
Library Book Club 
Tue, January 17, 7:00 - 8:00pm  
New Baden Public Library, 210 N. 1st St.  
Call: (618) 588-4554 
 
 
 
 

Village Board Meeting 
Tue, January 17, 7:00pm 
New Baden Village Hall, 1 E. Hanover St. 
New Baden Park Board Meeting 
Wed, January 18, 7:00pm  
New Baden Village Hall, 1 E. Hanover St. 
 
Methodist Church Pancake Bkfst.  
Sat, January 21, 6:30 - 10:00am 
New Baden UMC, 107 W. Hanover St. 
 
Glo Bowling 
Sat, January 21, 7:00pm 
Baden Bowl, 105 E. Illinois St.  Call: Renee 
(618) 910-4617     
 
American Legion Auxiliary Mtg. 
Mon, January 23, 6:30 - 8:00pm 
New Baden American Legion, 105 E. 
Illinois St.     
 
Am. Legion Gen. Membership Mtg. 
Thur, January 26, 7:30 - 8:30pm 
New Baden American Legion, 105 E. 
Illinois St. 

 
New Baden Chamber of Commerce 
80th Annual Banquet  
Sat, January 28, 7:00pm 
New Baden American Legion, 105 E. 
Illinois St. 
 

See Page 1 for more information 

 
Senior Citizenôs Card Party 
Tue, January 31, 1:30 - 2:30pm 
O.W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 East Birch 
Street 

 

New Yearôs Day - Sun, January 1 
 

Village Hall Closed 
Mon, January 2 

 
Pre-School Story Times 
Tue, Jan. 3, 17 & 31  
From 10:00 - 11:00am 
New Baden Public Library, 210 N, 1st St. 
 
Lions Club Board Meeting 
Tue, January 3, 6:30pm  
O.W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 E. Birch 
St.  Call: Charlie Daiber (618) 588-3847 
 
Village Board Meeting 
Tue, January 3, 7:00pm 
New Baden Village Hall, 1 E. Hanover St. 
 
Senior Meals on Wed, January 4, 11, 
18, & 25 at 12:00pm (Noon)  
O.W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 E. Birch 
St.  Call: Western Clinton County Senior 
Services at (618) 224-9913 
 
VFW Post 3642 Meeting 
Wed, January 4, 7:00pm  
New Baden American Legion, 105 E. 
Illinois St. 
 
Electronics Recycling 
Sat, January 7, 9:00am ï 11:00am 
O.W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 E. Birch 

St.  TVôs no longer accepted.  

Call: Veronica at (618) 588-4474 
 
New Baden Senior Citizens Mtg. 
Mon, January 9, 6:00pm 
O. W. Billhartz Civic Center, 100 East 
Birch Street 
 
New Baden Plan Commission Mtg. 
Tue, January 10, 6:00pm 
 

(NO MEETING SCHEDULED) 
 

New Baden Village Hall, 1 E. Hanover St.       
 

111 E Hanover 
New Baden, IL  62265 

618-588-WELL (9355) 
welladjusted2014@gmail.com 

Open 7 days a week   Ë   Convenient hours   Ë   Call for an appointment 

Dr. Shannon C Maberry  
Chiropractic Physician, Acupuncturist 

determined by the ratio of property 
valuations of each parcel at the time 
the TIF was closed.  This ratio is 
about 78.7% (or $174,243) to Clinton 
County and 21.3% (or $47,159) to St. 
Clair County. 
 

The amounts to each county will then 
be distributed back to the taxing 
bodies per the current yearôs tax 
rates.  The tables below indicate the 
amounts that the counties should 
distribute back to each taxing body. 


